Pamela Martin

From: Greg Underwood

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 12:56 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: VARIANCE FOR PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT 715 PRINCESS AVE.

| have no problems with having the loading dock removed from this plan. The street manages large truck deliveries and
pickups and has done so for several years. The lot is small and a loading dock would impede any reasonable
development.

The developer is a good neighbor and has made a huge improvement to our block.

Regards

Greg Underwood
Owner
720Princess ave.





